
TO ALL POLICYHOLDERS OF 

VDV LEBEN INTERNATIONAL 

(UNDER LIQUIDATION PROCESS) 

 

The operating license of the insurance company «VDV LEBEN INTERNATIONAL» 

has been revoked by the Bank of Greece since January 10, 2011. Under the 

provisions of Decree 400/1970 and Law 3867/2010, the insurance company has 

been put into liquidation.  

Simultaneously, as stipulated, the Private Life Insurance Guarantee Fund is 

processing the data of the life insurance contracts that you have entered with VDV 

LEBEN INTERNATIONAL. The Private Life Insurance Guarantee Fund aims to find 

an insurance company who will undertake these contracts, by evaluating the terms 

proposed by such an insurance company, always taking into account the interest of 

the policyholders (thereafter the «Process»). Within this context, a list of 

policyholders will be posted from March 14, 2011 on the website of the Private Life 

Insurance Guarantee Fund (www.pligf.gr). In case you are not included in the 

abovementioned list, please follow the instructions that appear on the website.  

In case the Process is not completed successfully, and only then, the Private Life 

Insurance Guarantee Fund will proceed to the relevant compensation of the 

policyholders, under the provisions of Law 3867/2010. The compensation excludes 

any supplementary contracts for hospital care. 

At each stage of the statutory procedures, the liquidation body and the Private Life 

Insurance Guarantee Fund will post on the aforementioned website any updates for 

your timely and responsible information.  

 

The Liquidator 

http://www.pligf.gr/

